
Just a quick reminder to please make sure your child has a spare hat 
packed in their bag for Kelly Sports days as they MUST be wearing them 
during term 1 & 4 if they want to take part in our sessions. Schools often 
have the children leave their school hat in their classroom, so please make 
sure they have a different hat in their bag for our sessions. 

We have had reports from coaches that some children are refusing to wear 
their hats. Moving forward, any child who doesn't have a hat or refuses to 
wear their hat will not be allowed to take part in our sessions and will be 
asked to sit in the shade. We need to be sunsmart, just as they are 
expected to be in school. 

Thank you for your understanding and support of our coaches in enforcing 
our sunsmart policy. 

 


